Re: 4-H Community Fair update

The Dearborn County Community Fair Board (DCFB) and the Dearborn County 4-H Board of Directors (BOD) have received approval from the State of Indiana and Purdue University.

## 2021 Dearborn County 4-H & Community Fair is on! Welcome Back – Let the good times Grow!

The 4-H clubs have been meeting with the kids over the last year getting ready to show you what they have learned and the animals raised. The Fair board has been meeting to review guidelines to be able to make the fair as safe as possible. At this time, Mask will not be required unless posted by signs at inside building if necessary.

We have been able to gather many food booths, vendors and entertainment for everyone to enjoy the week of the fair.

We hope that with these changes, the community will continue to support the 4-H program and come see the great accomplishments of our 4-H youth at the fair. This support will allow us to weather through these uncertain times and pave the way for the future of 4-H in Dearborn County.

## We look forward to seeing you June 21-27, 2021.

Thanks,

Russell Beiersdorfer President, Fair Board Brad Dawson
President, 4-H Board of Directors